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I support any new ordinances that restrict camping on our streets, in our neighborhoods and on our front porches. I
support anything that helps the unhoused. But turning my beloved city into a dump is not helping anyone.

Sincerely,
Leslee Viehoff, Portland resident

Sent from my iPad

mailto:chris.viehoff@icloud.com
mailto:CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov
mailto:leslee@lesleedillon.com

